Year 6 Autumn 2016 Newsletter

Welcome back!

Welcome back to what we are sure will be the best year yet! We hope you have had a wonderful holiday and are well rested and ready to get stuck into the fantastic learning we have planned for you.

TOPICS

Our topics for this half term are:

Science: Animals Including Humans

RE: The Journey of Life and Death

Indoor PE: Fitness

Outdoor PE: Volleyball

DT: Cooking

Topic: World War II

PSHE: Boot camp

Forest School

Computing: App Research and Design

Trips: We will carry out a study of our local area, observing changes in architecture and land use between WW2 and today.

More information to follow soon.

We look forward to seeing you at parents' evening in November, more details will follow. However, should there be any issues you wish to discuss before that, we are normally available at the end of the school day, but it is always advisable to book in advance.

PE days:

Please help your child to remember to bring the correct kit to school on the following day.

Outdoor PE:

Monday - Both classes

Indoor PE:

Friday - Both classes

Kit required:

<u>PE:</u> Shorts (indoor PE) or jogging bottoms (outdoor PE), T-shirt, trainers or plimsolls

Please send in a kit appropriate to our changeable weather!

As the children are not allowed to wear jewellery during PE, we would ask that they do not wear jewellery to school on those days. Please ensure all long hair is tied back for health and safety reasons. We will assume that the children are able to join in PE activities unless we have a letter to the contrary.

HOMEWORK

Homework will be given out on Thursday to be returned the following Tuesday. Please encourage your child to look over their homework on Thursday, so any questions can be answered by their teacher on Friday.

Thank you in advance for your continued commitment to this aspect of your child's learning.